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               Hope all are well and staying safe. Bringing in the 2022 New Year with 

mild conditions for the area as far as snow. Meetings are flourishing in the local 

area!  

We had a great Unity Dinner that was sponsored by the YPAA group, January 

15, 2022 and they did a great job. We are still looking for a group to sponsor the 

next Quarterly Unity Dinner. There has also been rumors of holding Founders Day, 

sounds like it's a good possibility that will happen. We have to keep the unity going. 

Remember we can't do it alone.  

Look forward to the upcoming Tri-State Round Up, March 4, 5, 6th 2022. It 

will be another great event, great speakers are always well picked!  There are many 

activities happening around our Area and you can take a look at the Sioux City AA 

website (www.aasiouxcity.org) under the Local Events tab. Veronica K. does an 

awesome job keeping it up to date.  

All are invited to the District One meeting, held the second Tuesday of every 

month, 6:30pm at 2432 Jay Ave. Sioux City, IA 51106. Service work is where it's at 

for staying involved in our A.A. community. Until next month signing off.  

- Tim L. 

Newsletter Chairperson 


